
All Classes (Reflection) Week 5: 

Dear Students, 

I hope you are all doing well, and that you and your family are safe and healthy. For our final week (Week 5), as 

we close out the school year, I thought it would be interesting to hear your thoughts about the way the current situation, 

your thoughts on how things are developing, and your hopes/concerns for the future. This will be in the form of a short 

reflection essay. You are free to write about anything you want, but I have included a few prompt questions below. I look 

forward to hearing your thoughts on the matter, and I hope you have a great summer! 

          Mr. Foster 

Week 5: 

Once again, the topic is a reflection paper (about the end of the year, the impact of the Coronavirus, your experiences, 

etc..) but here are a few prompts: 

• What has this experience taught you personally? 

• How do you feel, and why? 

• What have you learned/discovered about yourself, your community, and the world during this time? 

• What do you think iare the most significant lessons in all of this? 

• How should we, as a school (community, nation, etc.) move forward in the future? 

• What do you miss the most? 

• What are you most grateful for? 

• What during this experience has inspired you? 

• What are you hopes for the future? What are your concerns? 

• Share an interesting experience you have had 

• Any other thoughts or ideas you would like to share 

 

 

 

• All exercises (HW) should be done on notebook paper, if you are unable to print the worksheets out.  

 

• To submit your weekly assignments, you should: 

o Take a (clear) photo of your Paper (including your name, date, period, and all sides of the paper (if 

applicable)). Double-check to make sure the image is clear and legible. 

o Email your work to:   tfoster@tusd.net 
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